Sterling Montessori
Administration March 2022 Board Report
HIGHLIGHTS SINCE LAST BOARD MEETING
· Long term substitute Kennedy Johnson began shadowing for the MS math position this week.
· Long term substitute Madeline Denton began in art this week.
· CO2 levels were tested in all classroom. High CO2 levels were found indicating a potential problem with air circulation and fresh air in a room or building. In general, high CO2 levels indicate the need to examine the HVAC system. During high levels of COVID we had our HVAC systems checked and filters changed to a higher MERV level in order to keep from air flow from other classrooms. We have our HVAC filter being changed back to lower MERV level in order to allow for air flow. 
· [bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Professional Development: Continuation of level curricular studies, all school staff meeting on new COVID/sick protocols, evaluation and contract process and schedules, and AMS conference in TN with 3 administrators and 4 level teachers. 
